

## TAKE CARE – BE CORONAVIRUS AWARE

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

PRESS RELEASE: For immediate publication JUNE, 02 2020

## Yeatman Hospital minor injuries services have been reorganised

During the COVID-19 pandemic the Yeatman Hospital has changed some of its services to help minimise the spread of the virus and protect its most essential services.

The Minor Injuries Unit at the Yeatman Hospital, together with its staff, has been relocated to the Westminster Memorial Hospital in Shaftesbury.

This is a temporary arrangement and once the crisis has passed the unit will return to the Yeatman Hospital.

We all need to be aware that The Minor Injury Unit (MIU) at the Westminster Memorial Hospital is only open to the public during restricted hours and by appointment only

Monday to Friday - 8am-8pm

Saturday & Sunday - 8am-8pm

You cannot just turn up.

To make an appointment please call 01305 762541 before arriving.

You can read more here: <a href="https://www.dorsethealthcare.nhs.uk/coronavirus-1/">https://www.dorsethealthcare.nhs.uk/coronavirus-1/</a> changestodorsethealthcareservices

## **Further information:** Friends of The Yeatman Hospital: Tony Meehan 07768 850 855 NOTES TO EDITORS

The Friends of The Yeatman Hospital is a UK registered charity whose main aims are

- To provide funds to support additional facilities and equipment to contribute to the efficient running of the hospital;
- To work for the comfort and dignity of the patients;
- To encourage and foster public support of the hospital.

The Friends of The Yeatman Hospital – Registered Charity Number 1031326